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Date: 29.08.2024 

 

BSE SURVEILLANCE 

BSE Limited, P J Towers, Dalal Street,  

Mumbai -400001, India 

 

Ref: Your mail dated August 28, 2024 (L/SURV/ONL/PV/AA/ 2024-2025 / 184) 

 

Sub: Clarification on Price Movement 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

This is with reference to your mail dated August 28, 2024 seeking clarification on the current price 

movement in the share price of the Company. The mail was sent to us yesterday, i.e. on August 28, 2024 

and the reply was required to be furnished by 3:00 PM yesterday only which we could not do due to the 

Bandh called by one of the political party in the State yesterday due to which the office was not fully 

functional yesterday and we deeply apologize for the same. 

 

We wish to inform you that all the material information/announcement that may have bearing on the 

operations/performance of the Company and which include all the necessary disclosures in accordance 

with Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and 

under SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, have always been disclosed by the 

Company and filed with the stock exchanges within the stipulated time. 

 

There is no pending information or announcements which have a bearing on price movement in the shares 

of the Company at our end. Further, we have also enquired from our RTA and Promoters/ Promoters 

group and have been informed that they have not purchased/sold any shares in last so many years.  

 

Hence, the movement in the share price of the company or spurt in volume in shares of the Company is 

purely based on market sentiments and we have no inputs/comments in this regard as the Company is in 

no way connected with any such movement in price.  

 

You are requested to take the same on record. 

 

Thanking you, 

Yours truly 

For Square Four Projects India Limited 

 

 

 

(Ganesh Singhania) 

Managing Director 
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